
Kendriya Vidyalaya Birbhum

NOTICE                                    
Date:17/04/2022

             

As  per  instructions  from  Kendriya  Vidyalaya  Sangathan  HQ,  New  Delhi
Lottery for admission to class I, scheduled to be conducted on 18/04/2022, has been put
on hold till further orders. 

Modified date of lottery will be conveyed through the website of the Vidyalaya. 

                                                                                                                     By Order


